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AUGUSTA, Ga. – Club Car President and CEO Marc Dufour presented a check for
$10,000 to the Folds of Honor Foundation on Friday, March 20. The
organization sponsors scholarships for dependents of veterans who were
disabled or killed in service to our nation.

The check was presented at Club Car’s corporate offices in Augusta, Georgia,
after a moving presentation by Allen Wronowski, who accepted the check on
behalf of the foundation. Wronowski is honorary president of the PGA of
America and director of golf development and relations for the Folds of
Honor.

Of the more than 1 million dependents adversely affected by deployments to
Iraq and Afghanistan, nearly nine out of 10 do not qualify for federal
scholarship assistance. Folds of Honor and its partners help meet their needs
by providing higher education tuition assistance for spouses and children and
supporting private education tuition, tutoring and educational summer camps
for children K-12.

Members of Club Car’s Veterans Employee Resource Group (VERG) also attended
the ceremony and a luncheon that followed. VERG is comprised of Club Car
employees who donate time to help veterans, active military members and their
families through networking, special events and welcoming and onboarding
veterans into the Club Car family.

The Club Car VERG chapter is currently in the planning phase to create an
annual event that will provide a perpetual source of support to the Folds of
Honor Foundation. “We are excited about this unique opportunity to give to
the families of those who have in some cases given their all for their
country,” said Kurt Wilson, chairman of the Club Car VERG chapter.
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As a Folds of Honor partner, Club Car will also support the foundation’s
Patriot Golf Day campaign. Sponsored by the PGA and the United States Golf
Association, the fundraising event is centered around Labor Day weekend,
though special events take place throughout the year. Patriot Golf Day asks
golfers across the country to donate to the Folds of Honor mission as they
participate in the game they love. In 2014, more than 5,000 golf courses took
part and more than $5 million was raised. Over the last eight years, the
event has help fund more than 7,500 scholarships in all 50 states.

Photo: Club Car President and CEO Marc Dufour (second from left) presents a
check for $10,000 to Allen Wronowski, director of golf development and
relations for the Folds of Honor Foundation. Also attending the event were
Bryan Mash, vice president of Human Resources (left), Kurt Wilson, value
stream coach and chairman of the Club Car VERG Chapter (second from right),
and Brian Lugenbeel, vice president, Operations and Supply Chain and VERG
sponsor (right).


